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On December 22, 2023, a Public Hearing was held for Human Services Register (HSR) Vol. 46 
NO. 23, published on November 21, 2023, in Volume XXXIV Issue 22.  Public Comment was 
received via written (see below) response to follow.   
 
 
 
 
Writen comment: 
 
The Proposed rule states that 8.139.502.8 and 8.139.502.9 will be updated “Food Stamp” to 
“SNAP”.  However, this is only being updated in the �tle of each sec�on.  We would like to propose that 
all language within 8.139.502.8 and 8.139.502.9 be updated.  This will include the following:  
8.139.502.8 A-D and 8.139.502.9 A-E 
 
 


